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Christopher Perez

From: umbless@aol.com

Sent: Monday, May 01, 2017 5:23 PM

To: Christopher Perez

Cc: dtimmerman@brucewardell.com; Elaine Echols

Subject: SP201400014 Faith Temple Church Addition - Special Use Permit.

Good morning Mr, Perez, 
 
Faith Temple church members and pastor Wright are requesting an extension on our Special Use Permit SP201400014 
for Faith Temple Church Addition, because of the challenges with the grave and sewage. We have decided to take the 
Turners to court for burying a body in the easement without the church knowledge, which is hindering the progression of 
the building process, Faith Temple purchased the property where the cemetery is located and the Tuners along with other 

family members have a life time access to the cemetery.  Faith Temple has offered to pay the expense to 
remove the body and put it in the cemetery, however they refused to cooperate with the church. Faith 
Temple was giving David Lee and DebraTurner time to think about it before we take action, because 
of the publicity that would surround the church.  Faith Temple have no other choice now but to 
proceed.  Please give us an extension for as long as you can until we get this settled. Faith Temple is 
forwarding the last two emails from our church lawyer, Lori Schweller, to Faith Temple church.  With 
all the time spent working with the turners and sewage situation, we are asking you to grant us an 
extension through next April.  
 

Thank you for your heart felt consideration. 
 

Faith Temple Members  
Pastor Louise Wright 
 

Faith Temple Church 

1890 Avon Street 
Charlottesville ,VA 22901 
umbless@aol.com 


